Julie Georgopoulos

to me

Hi Don,

Just as a follow up, we met with one of the board members yesterday, and I took photos for reference.

The parish house looks like it was restored, and coated with some material, and new windows, the church looks to be what it looked like in the 50s but also has new windows. The parsonage house is changed with vinyl siding.

The board member had general comments, he didn't really understand the laws. I told him Denise can send along the link to the village code, and to you if you have specific questions. I also told him that he can reach out to the NYS office if he wanted to see if there were any monetary benefits (ie grants) that are available and may benefit the congregation should they want to consider themselves a landmark. He indicated they are small and struggling. Either way, we told him this is the initial fact finding and information gathering phase and he would be notified when a meeting would be scheduled.

Also, we told him when a meeting is held anyone is welcome to listen, participate, or comment in person.

I can send over the photos I took for your reference. Please share with everyone else if they are interested.

Lastly, I wanted to ask you if you think we should submit and eligibility request to NYS as we did for the harmony house for an outside opinion. Do you have any thoughts about when you would like to schedule a meeting? I'm mostly away in August and some parts of July.

Best, Julie